

Sept. 13, 2012

Members of the U.S. House of Representatives Washington, DC 20515

Dear Members of the U.S. House of Representatives:

On behalf of National Farmers Union (NFU), I urge you to sign discharge petition number 0005, as moved by Rep. Bruce Braley of Iowa, to bring the farm bill (H.R. 6083) to the floor of the House of Representatives for a debate and vote.

NFU strongly supports the swift passage of the farm bill by the House of Representatives so that H.R. 6083 may be conferenced with the Senate version of the bill and signed into law as soon as possible. NFU helped organize and host a rally yesterday attended by more than 200 of our members and hundreds of other farm bill supporters.

Passage of the farm bill is the most important issue facing NFU members, and the list of signers on this discharge petition will be closely monitored. I urge you to add your name to the petition immediately. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Roger Johnson

President